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Date: 9/1/2024 6:36:57 PM Pacific Daylight Time
From: saintfrancis2001@aol.com
To: saintfrancis2001@aol.com

Dear Friends of Saint Charles Caritas,
 
 
God, thank you!!!
"Become the bearer of grace from God..." Bishop Robert Barron.
 
 
The children video activities  can be found in WhatsApp only because the email can not
accommodate bigger video memory. If you want to see them, please send me your WhatsApp #
or your name. Thank you.
 
08/26/2024, Monday through Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA from teacher Lalaine Lasarga. "The
parents of the children of the Child Development Center in Santo Nino cooked and served for the
children lunch sotanghon noodles with chicken. Then, teacher Lalaine gave the children the vitamins
given by Mrs. Dalene is our major sponsor for the vitamins. Thank you so much, Ma'am Dalene, for
your generous sponsorship for these children. Our heartfelt gratitude to Saint Charles Caritas for your
help. God bless you"
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08/27-30/2024 through Sister Babylyn from teacher Lailane. "The children of Santo Nino were
having their activities using the crayons donated by Saint Charles Caritas. Thank you, Mrs. Merlyn
Baker and Saint Charles Caritas Sponsorship, we appreciate your kindness. God bless you more 💖
🙏
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 Feeding program of Santo Nino Child Development Center. Due to bad weather, teacher Lalaine
decided to let the afternoon session join with the morning session class. The children are allowed  to
bring at home their food from the feeding program because the classroom can't accommodate 60
children. These were joint class morning and afternoon sessions.
Thank you Ate for your love for these little ones ❤️🙏
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 Today, giving vitamins to children of the Child Development Center in Santo Nino, Lapasan afternoon
session.
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 08/30/2024, Friday. Feeding today at Santo Nino Lapasan, Child Development Center ."
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+++++++
It is the  children 5th anniversary of prayers from "Teach the Children How to Pray the Rosary." I
thanked God for you, Sister Babylyn Dulfo, SA, for introducing/initiating to help these children from the
squatter area in Paliparan, Cavite. The children received a new t-shirts from Saint Charles Caritas and
the 3 volunteers; teachers Regine Tesorero, Analiza Yauna and a dedicated volunteer Mary Jane. May
God bless you and guide you.🙏🌹❤️

"September 01, 2024
Pray the Rosary Session Report.
A Blessed 1st Sunday of the month everyone!
"The spirit himself testifies with our spirit that we are God's children." (Romance 8:16)
*Our session starts at 9:00 am and ends at 11:00 am
*Always think of God, Blessed Mary, and Papa Jesus whenever we pray and always encourage their
family at home to Pray the Rosary. *The opening prayer was led by Cher Ana
* We advised children to always think of Jesus/ Blessed Mother Mary while praying. * Always do a
prayer with a heart.
*We sang Alleluia and Kyrei Eleison  *Mystery for today's Rosary: Luminous Mystery - Cherelyn -
Rachel - Shamae - Buboy - Flordelyn

https://mail.aol.com/ 7/13

Saint Charles Caritas Ministry as of week of 09/01/2024 update



*We gave T-shirts to our 67 children and 3 Volunteers.
*We gave Chocolate Bars. * Blessed the food led by Pien *Children volunteered to arrange chairs  and
helped us to clean the area before & after the session
Children and Volunteers Food: * Spaghetti with Lumpiang Shanghai, Lemonade Juice, and Taho
No. of Children - 67 No. of Volunteers- 3 (Teacher Regine, Teacher Analiza, and Mary Jane )"
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+++++++
09/01/2024 Sunday, from Sister Babylyn with Mrs. Mylene, her assistant volunteer. "Snacks
distribution at Purok 6 zone 10 B upper Carmen.  There were 110 children who came to receive the
sandwiches with Nutella spread, lemon juice, and chocolates. Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas, for
your sponsorship. May God bless you a hundredfold as you  share your blessings to the less
fortunate. Thank you.🙏❤️"
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+++++++
09/01/2024 Sunday, from Sister Elsie Nasayao of Daughters of Charity Stella Maris. "Good day,
Ate Merlyn and the whole staff of Saint Charles Caritas. May God be blessed!
As the new school  year formally opened and I was out of town for more than a week, we're back in
our regular formation session. Praying the rosary and novena, each one taking turns in leading rosary 
and novena. This was followed by  spiritual formation .We prayed for your intentions  and the intention
of Saint Charles Caritas, thanking God too for your generosity and kindness. Sandwiches with peanut
butter filling, granola bars, and juice were served for snacks.
With my absence, our parish catechist took over for the catechetical instruction. Next Sunday( Sept 8)
12 of our children will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation.
Thank you once again, and God bless."
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+++++++
09/01/2024 Sunday, from Father Jeephy Simbajon, a Canossian missionary priest. "Good
morning, Nay. These are the pictures of today's Oratorio. There were about 27 children who came.
The morning activities were facilitated by the 3 seminarians and 3 youth volunteers. We begin the
Oratorio with the Rosary. We let all the children presented to recite the Hail Mary, one after the other,
this, to promote an active participation of everyone.Afterwards, followed the short catechesis on the
Sacraments. Also, as part of the activities, the children reenacted every sacrament, which they actively
participated in.
For their merienda, we offered them sliced bread with Nutella. The bread was given by the Canossian
Sisters. We partner it with nesquik for drinks. The oratorio ended at around 11:30 in the morning.
Thank you, Saint Charles Caritas. God bless you all."

- Canossian Oratorio

https://mail.aol.com/ 11/13

Saint Charles Caritas Ministry as of week of 09/01/2024 update



+++++++
 From Father John Miller, Calabrian missionary priest. "Hello, Saint Charles Caritas! Greetings and
prayers from the children at Calabrian Children's Foundation here in Cagayan de Oro, Philippines.
Our report  from  August 27- Sept. 2, 2024:
Activities: 1. Rosary 2. Holy Mass 3. Karate 4. Feast of St. Augustine (Patron of Cagayan de Oro 5.
Morning Prayer 6. Catechesis
Thank you Saint Charles Caritas, for your support for the children in Calabrian Children's Foundation.
We are always praying for you. God bless you always🙏"
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God bless you and thank you!
 
Sincerely,
Merlyn Baker and Team
Saint Charles Caritas
Imperial Beach/South San Diego
990 Saturn Blvd.
San Diego, CA 92154
tel# land line (619) 428-0199
saintfrancis2001@aol.com
http://saintcharles.org/st-charles-caritas/
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